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Anam Cara Groups 2022

WINTER 2021

NEWSLETTER

New Anam Cara Group 
Anam Cara is delighted to launch a new
group for the south east of the country.
This new group will commence in
January 2022 and will take place in the
Solas Centre, Williamstown Way,
Waterford. For further details, please
email the office at info@anamcara.ie

Remembrance Day 2021 
Anam Cara held their annual
Remembrance Day on November 6th.
Sadly, due to Covid, this was once again a
virtual event.  As we took time to
remember our children, we listened to a
beautiful rendition of "The Dance'
performed by Joyce & Adian Murphy.
Anam Cara's Book of Remembrance was
on display, illustrating all the heartfelt
messages from families around Ireland.
Over 200 parents participated with each
receiving a packet of wildflower seeds to
plant and a remembrance card with their
child's name displayed on it

Anam Cara Webinar
Throughout November & December, Anam
Cara ran a six week webinar with an
average of 40 parents per week logging on.
Topics included 'Is there a roadmap to this
Grief' & 'Key Influences on my Grief' .
Aman Cara plans to run additional
webinars during 2022 

Please see above details of all Anam Cara
Groups for 2022. Should you have any
queries regarding any group,  please  do not
hesitate to contact the office.   



Thank you to our sponsors and funders

Anam Cara Podcasts 

In response to our 2021 Parents survey,
Anam Cara has developed a series of
Podcasts with parents connected to our
groups around Ireland. 

Recorded in a studio with sound
technicians, all kindly sponsored by
Dave Murphy, these important
resources for newly bereaved parents
will be launched in January 2022.

Christams Fundraising Raffle 
Many thanks to everyone who suported our Christmas Raff le which took
place on Friday 17th December.   Our lucky winners were Ann McGrath,  
 Margaret O'Hare and Paul  Dowling.   Special  thanks to The Montenotte
Hotel  Cork,  Wexford Lavender Farm, Lindt Chocolate,  Keogh's  Crisps
and The Coach Off  Licence Bal l inteer for  their  kind donations.   The
raff le raised €2,126 much needed funds.   Thank you al l  for  your support .

Thank You for your Support 
Sincere thanks to the McGinn family from Co. Tyrone who presented a
cheque to Anam Cara Northern Ireland following their fundraiser
'Miles for Patrick' which included a 40 mile marathon organised by
Patrick's Godmother Leanne and  McGinn family to remember Patrick,
who died following a road traffic collision in July 2020. 

New Members to the Team 
Anam Cara recently welcomed two new
staff members, Tara Brophy Officer
Manager & Claire McEntee Grant
Administrator to the Team. 

We also welcomed Rory Coll & Amanda
Roberts as new Directors on Anam Cara's
Board of Directors. 

Sadly, we had to say goodbye to Anam
Cara Founder and Director Carmel Battigan
and Anam Cara's first Chairman John
Mullens who both stepped down as
Directors.  We would like to thank you
both for your tireless work and dedication
to the orgnaisaion.

Many thanks also to Lorraine Kavanagh's family, extended family,
friends and all  who supported Seona's commemorative walk in
Blessington on 15th August which was organised by her sister Niamh. 

Thank you all in Castle Golf Club Rathfarnham who donated €2,000
and New England Assets Management who kindly donated €800. 

Finally, a special thank you to Linda Carroll who donated €600 in memory of her
daughter Karen from the remembrance walk 

Wishing you & your family a peaceful Christmas and  a
Healthy 2022 

https://www.facebook.com/lorraine.kavanagh.129?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZW2ank6tSUq4O1qLncOrCAL___xTVYJzIz7wtAiskuQ30YH7L0N-2Lws4ShSoq9NrpkNe026_VaaqJ9h5t9wmacLwlClb_TeAi9uqcMIS5Gl94m5RqtyYEnKxIo6wouJ0fPBh3ExD1dF5ymUrL4HNZoTRsPMB9kQJbqSbLIdqCJGg&__tn__=-%5DK-y-R

